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Millennium secures 12 new cleaning contracts 

 Millennium Services Group Limited (ASX:MIL) is pleased to announce that we have won 12 
new cleaning contracts for shopping centre assets across 3 Australian States, awarded by a 
major client, all with a scheduled start of 1 April 2016.   

 The award of these contracts comes after an extensive client evaluation process, reaffirms 
Millennium as a leading service provider and underscores Millennium’s prospectus forecast 
guidance. 

 Millennium remains involved with several tendering processes with a pipeline submitted of 
approximately $35 million per annum.   
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